
Welcome back to a new half term!  It has been lovely seeing the children back in 
school and hearing about their holidays.  It was a great week to really enjoy 
some of the seasonal activities.  Hopefully the children will feel refreshed and 
reading for a busy half term ahead.   

This week it has 
been a real privilege 
to share with the 
children our 
thoughts on remem-
brance.  The chil-
dren have worked 
throughout the 
week with the up-
most respect and 
understanding  as to 
who we are remem-
bering , thanking 
and celebrating the 
Centenary of the 

ending of World War One.  Today in school we held our own service of remem-
brance and had a two minute silence to remember those who have helped 
make a difference to the world today.  We have also been very fortunate to 
have Sqn Ldr Young RAF and Capt. O Hagen RLC in school today who have talked 
to the children about the work of soldier and put the children through their pac-
es with a few drill exercises.  We were really  appreciate having their time and 
expertise. 

Many thanks for the poppies that came in to school.  Please feel free to keep 

sending them in. 

A note from Mrs Jameson 
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 Sporting Heroes 

Last night our Hockey Team showed the 
rest of the Driffield Cluster just what we 
were about by coming home with a trophy 
from the Driffield Schools hockey Tourna-
ment.  The team played spectacularly and 
won all of their games, 4-0, 2-0 and 1-0  
and winning their group. 

Mrs Young, who kindly supported the group 
said the children showed team spirit and 
determination.  This coupled with their ex-
cellent skills seems to be the winning for-
mula.  Well done to Alice, Molly, Jamie, So-
phie, Josh, Taylor and Frank.  We are very 
proud of you all.  Many thanks to the sup-
porters who braved the cold and cheered 
the team on to victory. 
 

Raffle prizes 

Mrs Smelt has kindly offered to put 
together a hamper to raffle off at 
Christmas.  She is looking for dona-
tions of food, drink and toiletries.  
Please send in to school as soon as 
possible.  She is also selling raffle Tick-
ets on the yard for the Kingfisher 
Trust. 

 

Dates For Diaries 

Friday 16th November Children in Need 

Friday 7th December  Christmas Fair pm 

Wednesday 12th December KS1 performance 

Thursday 13th December KS1 performance (adults only) 

Friday 14th December Christmas Jumper day  

    Carol Service 2pm @ church  

Wednesday 19th December EYFS and KS1 Christmas party 
am 

Wednesday 19th December KS2 Christmas party pm 

Friday 21st December    Pantomime at Brid Spa am  
    (not Nursery) 

    Christmas Lunch 

    School closes 


